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April 29, 2009

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2
Facility Operating License Nos. NPF-39 and NPF-85
NRC Docket Nos. 50-352 and 50-353

Subject: Notice of Intent to Pursue License Renewal - Exelon Generation Company, LLC

References: 1. NRC Regulatory Issue Summary 2003-02, "Importance of Giving NRC
Advance Notice of Intent to Pursue License Renewal," dated February 3,
2003

2. Letter, December 20, 2006, Exelon Generation Company, LLC to U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Notice of Intent to Pursue License Renewal
(ML063630037)

In Reference 1, the NRC describes the importance of providing advance notice of the intent to
pursue license renewal. In Reference 2, Exelon Generation Company, LLC (EGC) informed the
NRC of its planned dates for submittal of license renewal applications to the NRC. The purpose
of this letter is to inform the NRC of changes to the previously provided schedule for submittal of
license renewal applications.

In Reference 2, the EGC plant identified for License Renewal Application submittal in
September 2011 will be the Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2. EGC plans to submit
additional license renewal applications as follows:

One application in July 2013

One application in July 2015

One Application in April 2017

These dates supersede the schedule information provided in Reference 2. EGC is not prepared
at this time to announce the specific plants for these license renewal applications, and therefore
requests that the NRC identify each of these plants as an "Unnamed Exelon Plant."
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* r If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact me at 610-765-

If you have any questions. regarding this information, please contact me at 610-765-
5958.

Respectfully,

Michael P. Gallagher
Vice President - License Renewal Projects
Exelon Generation Company, LLC

cc: Regional Administrator, USNRC Region I
Regional Administrator, USNRC Region III
Director, Division of License Renewal, NRR


